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21/08/2020  09:34:022020/2353/P OBJ Kate Anderson We are the freehold owner occupiers of 6 Lancaster Stables, which is situated opposite 21 Lambolle Place. 

We object to this application for the following reasons:

1. The proposed changes will result in a significant loss of light and privacy to our living room which is directly 

overlooked by the roof terrace. 

2. It would appear from the drawings submitted in this application that they have in reality built higher than as 

shown in these drawings and, crucially, as permitted already. The drawings submitted with this application 

therefore do not reflect what is currently built and their proposed installation of screening will take this structure 

even higher and cause more loss of light and privacy.

3. It is not clear from the application what materials or dimensions the balustrade will take - this matters as it 

will affect the amount of light which reaches our living room.

For these reasons we object to the application.
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